
Hadleigh Infants and  Nursery School 

Newsletter No 26 - 25 June 2021 

Holiday Dates -  

 

 

 

Last Day of the Summer Term - Wednesday 21st July 2021 

(1:30pm finish)  

 

First day of new academic year - Monday 6th  September 

2021  

 

October Half Term Holiday -  Monday 25th October - Friday 

29 October 2021 

 

 

Dates for your Diary -    

Wednesday 7th July 2021 - 3:30-6pm - Open Evening - Virtual discus-

sions via Zoom 

Friday 9th July 2021 - Sports Day 

Wednesday 14th July 2021 - Reports sent home 

Week beginning Monday 12th July 2021 - Summer BBQ Lunch   

Monday 19th July - 2pm—Galaxies Year 2 Leavers  Celebration 

Tuesday 20th July - 9:15am Asteroids Year 2 Leavers Celebration 

2pm Satellites Year 2 Leavers Celebration 

Wednesday 21st July - Commendation Assemblies 

Wednesday 21st July - School Closes at 1:30pm 

 

LUNCH MENU – WEEK COMMENCING 28 JUNE 2021  

Monday –  Pasta Neapolitan in Herby Tomato Sauce with Broccoli or Jacket Potato with Cheese and Iced Smoothie. 

Tuesday –  Chicken Fillet Wrap or Southern Quorn Burger Wrap Served with Lettuce, Mayo and Savoury Rice and a Piece of Fruit. 

Wednesday –  Roast Beef or Vegetable Strudel with Roast Potatoes, Yorkshire Pudding, Carrots, Shredded Cabbage and Gravy with 

100% Fruit Iced Lolly. 

Thursday –  Sausage or Veggie Sausage with Mash, Cauliflower and Peas with Shortbread Biscuit with Strawberry. 

Friday –  Harry Ramsden Fish Fillet or Fluffy Omelette with Chips and Sweetcorn and Lemon Drizzle Cake. 

Achievers of the Week - 

Stars: Noah      Moons: Ashley     Rockets: Amelia E 

Planets: Lewis     Astronauts: George T   Flying Saucers: Henry M 

Galaxies: Skylar H-H     Asteroids: Tom E    Satellites: Kian E 

This Week’s News: 

Abuse aimed at members of staff - It is has been brought to my attention that two members of staff have been verbally abused this 
week. These actions are completely unacceptable and will not be tolerated. I understand that many of us have been faced with     
challenges in both our personal and professional lives which may lead us to react in ways that we normally wouldn’t but there is never 
a need to verbally abuse anyone. My team have worked tirelessly to support our children and families by following the rules and     
procedures I have created to ensure we are all protected. I have always admitted that many of these procedures would be              
inconvenient and at times frustrating but everything I have implemented has been informed by guidance and done with the best    
intentions of all. If any parent is frustrated by the procedures I have designed and would like to speak about them - please do not   
hesitate to contact me and I will be more than happy to discuss them with you. I am sure many of you reading this item will be as 
shocked as I was to hear that this has happened and I would like to thank the vast majority of parents who have and continue to    
support the school throughout this pandemic.   



News Continued… 

Open Evening Event - Due to current restrictions our traditional Open Evening event will not take place this year; however, if you 

would like to have a short virtual discussion with your child’s new teacher, please contact the main office on 01702 557979. The virtual 

discussions will take place on Wednesday 7th July on Zoom.  During these short sessions (5 minutes) you will be able to have a 1:1 

discussion about anything you wish linked to the next academic year with your child’s new teacher.  

Sports Day - Sports Day tickets will be sent out by the end of next week. I would like to remind parents that everyone attending the 

event will need a ticket including babies. I had a meeting with Essex County Council on Monday who confirmed that there are no    

exemptions for the 30 people currently permitted to attend events outside. When you receive your ticket(s) you will also receive    

further information linked to how the event will run.  

Year 2 Leavers - I am still planning to run the Year 2 leavers celebration assemblies following the arrangements set out in the       

previous letter.  Further information about these celebrations will be sent out at the beginning of July.  

 

Deanes Summer Holiday Programme - is running from Thursday 22 July—Tuesday 31st August 2021. Activities are coached by highly      
qualified school sport professionals with First Aid and Safeguarding Qualifications. All sessions will strictly follow all Covid 19            
Government Guidance. Full itinerary of the activities provided can be found on the leaflet on our school website or by visiting  
www.deanessportscentre.com. 
 

Parking Permit - From September, we will be offering a Parking Permit which will allow parents to park in Rectory Road Car Park. The 

permit is valid weekdays during term-time, up until 9:30am and between 2:45pm-4pm ONLY. If you would like to apply for a Parking 

Permit please email parentscomments@hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk and we can provide you with an application form to complete. 

Medication in school - Please remember that if your child needs to be given any type of medication during the school day we have 
staff that can administer it. If you require this service, please bring the medication to the office and complete the online form using the 
link below. All medication should be labelled clearly with your child’s name.  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdQhKMeTXzErR_67NClfGVomKEdcByHcfSdT3M0C4lqnktskg/viewform?
vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0   

E-Safety  

E-safety - Each week we will be providing some information, from the NSPCC, regarding apps and games that children may access.  

For further information on this and other games please follow the link: https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/?order=title  

Or alternatively you can find further guidance and support on the school’s website: https://www.hadleigh-inf.essex.sch.uk/web/

esafety/ 

App Name: Minecraft 

Official age rating: 7+ 

App information: Minecraft is a game that lets you build and create a virtual world using building blocks. Other activities include 

using the multiplayer function to explore the worlds created by other users and to combat, chat and play with them. Minecraft has a 

PEG age rating of 7+  
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